
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
Announcement No. 47/2023      IJmuiden, 29 November 2023  
 
 
Subject: Work on the Averijhaven lightering dolphins 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  
 
A damaged dolphin at the IJmuiden Averijhaven lightering location will be replaced in the period 
from 8 January 2024 to 4 February 2024.  

This means that the lightering location will not be accessible to ships in the period from 8 to 10 
January 2024 and not be accessible to Capesize ships from 11 January to 4 February 2024. 

 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area Harbour Master of the Port 
of Amsterdam, 
  
J.H.M. Mateyo 


